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Hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable New Year and that the return 

to your normal day-to-day responsibilities has not been overly 

traumatic. There is a lot going on for the detachment in the coming 

months; so, I would like to encourage all of our members to take stock 

of their individual situations and consider how you might be able to 

contribute some amount of time and effort to the betterment of our 

detachment.  

Bylaw change 
The committee, based on confirmation from Ray Strum that his 

proposed Bylaw change was officially withdrawn from consideration. 

We then moved to the proposed Bylaw change submitted by James 

Brady. We went through it thoroughly and have come up with a 

revised change. We are reviewing the changes and once all are agreed 

upon we will have it ready for submission. The plan is to have it 

available at the December meeting copies of it available to members 

for review. Mike Hadley will have it posted to the web site. This will 

give us the necessary 30 day review period before voting at the 

January meeting.      

Timeline: 12/22/2014 ï Hard copies available to Detachment 

members ï Posted online for review. 1/26/2015 ï The proposed 

Bylaw change will be presented to Membership at the monthly 

meeting. If accepted it will be effective then.                                                          

From the Editor 
by Ed Dahling Editor Emeritus 

Renewals 
[ Dues expire at end of indicated month ] 

February 2015 March  2015 April 2015 

 

Charles Albo 

Frank Fleishman 

James Hutton 

David Reyes 

  
Keith Oliver 
Joseph Stephens 

   

Membership Statistics  Good Standing (Dues Paid) 

Type USMC Associate Multiple 

Life Memberships          78  4  5 

Annual Memberships          51   5  ï 

 New Members 

  ï  ï  ï 

 Sub-Totals 

 

 129  9  5 

Total 

143 
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